[COMPANY LETTERHEAD]
[DATE]
The Honorable [SENATOR or REPRESENTATIVE’S NAME]
[U.S. SENATE OR U.S. HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES] 

[BUILDING NAME] 

[BUILDING ADDRESS]

Dear [SENATOR OR REPRESENTATIVE’S NAME],
I need your assistance in rectifying a grave oversight. I know you are trying to address the fallout from the coronavirus pandemic, but the motorcoach group tour business has been decimated and all three of the “Relief Packages” overlook the plight of this industry.  I urge you and other members of Congress to provide dedicated funding for the motorcoach group tour industry to save our businesses, our employees and the tourism economy.  Specifically – we need grants in aid and long-term loans.  The 3rd package includes both grants and loans earmarked for other transportation industries but leaves out the motorcoach group travel industry of any direct aid. 
For most motorcoach group tour companies, the period of March – June is when they earn at least 50 percent of their annual revenue, and since nearly every trip has been canceled for this period, many of these companies will close their doors forever unless they obtain immediate assistance.  The motorcoach group tour industry provides 236 million passenger trips per year on 6 million motorcoach tours, which in turn employs about 2 million people. In addition, these group tours book nearly 80 million hotel room nights and create an overall economic impact of $237 billion per year. If the motorcoach group tour industry is not saved, it will have a devastating ripple effect across the nation’s economy and hit businesses like mine especially hard. 
[DESCRIBE YOUR BUSINESS – SIZE OF YOUR COMPANY, NUMBER OF JOBS YOU PROVIDE TO THE COMMUNITY, TYPES OF MOTORCOACH GROUP TRAVEL TRIPS YOU ARE INVOLED IN, IMPACTS THAT CORONAVIRUS HAS HAD ON YOUR BUSINESS – LOSS OF REVENUE, CANCELED TRIPS AND EFFECTS ON EMPLOYEES.] 

With the motorcoach group tour business at a complete standstill, the industry needs your help to survive. The collection of recently passed “Relief Packages” were well intentioned and provided funding through the Small Business Administration, but this will not address our industry’s needs and we need your help now.  

Our industry is made up of good, solid businesses, many of them family owned and multigenerational, who help to contribute to the $237 billion travel and tourism economy each year.  We are not looking for long-term financing commitments, but simply a bridge to weather this crisis and continue to serve the traveling public – including the millions of Americans who do not have the ability or the funds to travel by way of airlines or Amtrak. 
Please support us at this critical time – fight for grants-in-aid and loans for the group tour and travel industries, or we will not survive. PLEASE DON’T FORGET US! 
Sincerely, 

[YOUR NAME] 

[YOUR TITLE] 

[YOUR BUSINESS]
